
 

 
 
Tuesday 29th October 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
THE WIZARD OF OZ 
 
On Thursday 28th of November, as part of the school curriculum and as a treat for the Year 10 
students, we will be heading to the Aotea Centre to see “The Wizard of Oz” performed by The 
National Youth Theatre Company.  The musical is based on the MGM screenplay that 
celebrates its eightieth birthday this year.  There is a cast of over 250 performers from the 
Auckland and a live band.   

Further information about the show is available at aucklandlive: 

https://www.aucklandlive.co.nz/show/the-wizard-of-oz-nytc#tickets-times 

 

Venue:    Aotea Centre, Auckland CBD. 

Transport:   Bus 

Time:   We will be leaving Golflands Campus at 8.10am, to ensure we get to town in 
time.  The students need to arrive at school early.  We should return to school 
at around 2pm. 

Cost: $22 

To bring:  A packed lunch.  The students need to bring their own lunch for a picnic in 
Albert Park before we return back to school. 

 

To complete the online permission form please click the following link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1VrhP_WgOD4_I3TDKIx0kZobq4eotN8RrEdb-
YizMEyg/edit 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Mandy Heim      Mrs Julie Nola 
Acting Campus Lead Golflands    MAC Team Leader Y9-13 
Mandy.Heim@elim.school.nz    Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz 
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